
St. Theresa's parishioners donated 3,477 pounds of food in May.  Thank you for your 
generosity and kindness.  Your actions and the volunteers from the Knights of Colum-
bus and Youth Group make this program a successful one.   
  

The next collection will take place on the weekend of June 26 & 27.  Please pick up a 
blue bag on June 19 & 20 and bring it back the following week.  Thanks for your sup-
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